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Washington, DC, May 11, 2006 – ICI President Paul Schott Stevens today offered the following

statement regarding this week’s House and Senate passage of the Tax Increase Prevention and

Reconciliation Act, which includes, among other provisions, an extension of the 15 percent tax rate on

capital gains and dividends through 2010.

“We applaud Congress for taking a decisive step this week to encourage continued savings and

investment. This legislation, which we have strongly supported, will benefit the millions of shareholders

who are striving to build savings for retirement, college, and other long-term financial needs.”
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